
 
 
From: Barbadora, Jeff <Jeff.Barbadora@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 1:59 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Gates, William <William.Gates@crowncastle.com>; Tyurin, Aleksey (Alex) 
<alex.tyurin@verizonwireless.com> 
Subject: CONSTRUCTION START NOTICE: EM-VER-014B-211101- BU - 876316, App ID - 552620, 
Customer Site ID (FUZE#) 16244072 - 21 Acorn Road, Branford, CT 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon, 
 
Verizon Wireless is providing notice that construction activity will commence shortly for the site 
referenced above.   
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Barbadora 
Site Acquisition Specialist 
781-970-0053 
 
Crown Castle 
1800 W. Park Drive 
Westborough, MA 01581 
 
 

This email may contain confidential or privileged material. Use or disclosure of it by anyone 
other than the recipient is unauthorized. If you are not an intended recipient, please delete this 
email.  
 


